
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Mar 10, 2022 at 11:35 AM 
Subject: <b>New TA Bulletin: Providing for Flexibility in Service Coordination 
Services</b> 
To: 
 

 

Dear Service Coordinators, 

 

WV Birth to Three has released a new TA Bulletin: “Providing for Flexibility in Service 

Coordination Services” effective March 8, 2022.   

 

You will find the TA Bulletin by copying and pasting this link into your internet browser:   

 

http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/tabulletins/tab_Providing_Flexibilty_Provision_SC_Servic

es_382022.pdf 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Technical Assistance 

Specialist 

 

The WV Birth to Three State Staff 
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